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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
On Friday 18th November we will be joining the country 
in celebrating and spreading awareness of Children in 
Need.   
 
Children in Need raises money for disadvantaged 
children all over the UK, and this year we will be joining 
in with fund raising on the day. Any money raised this 
year we will be spending on our families in need at 
Stanton Bridge. 
 
On the morning of Friday 18th November, all pupils may 
come to school dressed in their pyjamas for a donation 
of £1.  Please ensure that pupils wear weather 
appropriate footwear and a coat.  
 
We thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards,  
Mrs Islam OBE 
 


